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Fulfen Primary School

Rugeley Road

BURNTWOOD

Staffordshire

WS7 9BJ

Telephone:  01543 226070
E-mail: Office@fulfen.staffs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Miss Jane Davies  
October 16th 2018
Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you to a Parent Forum meeting on Thursday 22nd November 2018 at 6pm, refreshments will be provided.

The last Parent Forum was very successful and supported the school in making improvements and changes that have improved the learning opportunities for all children in school.

During the last Parent Forum we discussed the following topics:

· Home learning

· Parents’ Evening meetings

· After school clubs

As agreed in the previous meeting, we would be grateful if you could email Mr Simkins at asimkins@fulfen.staffs.sch.uk by Friday 26th October 2018 to propose possible agenda items for the next meeting.   We will confirm the final agenda after half term.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss J Davies, Mr A Simkins and Mrs C Tranter.
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